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I am strongly in favor of requiring curbside compost pick up. I had this service in Minneapolis and
loved it, but when I moved to St. Paul it has not been implemented here and it is much more
inconvenient and dirty to have to being waste to the organics drop off sites. I also think that
businesses should be required to use compostable take out containers and utensils. Collecting
recycling weekly is very important and so is making it very clear what is recyclable and what is not.


